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TOWN OF CARVER, BOARD OF HEALTH

Meeting Minutes BOH May 19, 2020

Discussion:

Covid 19 update

Kevin Forgue presented highlights of Govenor Baker’s press conference held on May 18, 2020
and discussed the re-opening plan documents that the state has provided.

EEE update

Kevin Forgue presented that the spraying of large, remote wetland areas within the Town have
been completed by Plymouth County Mosquito Control. PCMC will be accepting private citizens
request after Memorial day. Request to PCMC are by fax only.

Update on engineering design for water main extension on Plymouth St.

Kevin Forgue presented that Engineers have completed the existing conditions field survey. The
opinion is that the residents on Plymouth St., Hines Ave. and Captain Perkins Dr. will likely push
to have the water main installed earlier than fall of 2021.

Re-opening of Town Hall

Kevin Forgue presented that the Govenor has listed offices as businesses allowed to re-open by
May 25. Discussion about how and when to allow the public to enter Town Hall. Kevin Forgue
presented that plexi-glass screens were being installed at all service windows. Kevin Forgue and
Dave Siedentopf would work on creating flow paths and cueing marks in the hallways. It was
agreed to have the full Board of Health review flow paths, signage and cueing markings on June
2 for their approval.

June 6, Town Election

Kevin Forgue presented that he met with Cara Dahill and Dave Siedentopf to discuss setting up
the MHS gym for the upcoming election. Floor markings, directional signs and flow patterns.
The Board will inspect on June 2.




Well concent Plan (Prioilo Age Restricted Project on Plymouth St.)

Kevin Forgue presented plans and letter from River Hawk Environmental showing individual
wells for the Townhouses instead of a municipal water supply. Board is not in favor of this
approach and has asked Kevin Forgue to consult with D.E.P. to get their thoughts.

Approved minutes from April 21, 2020

Next Meeting date: June 16, 2020



